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The purpose of Webb Street 
School is to provide a safe and 
caring environment that will 
provide a foundation for 
lifelong learning. Each student 
will have the opportunity to 
experience success with 
relevant, individualized 
learning experiences that occur 
in meaningful settings. We will 
seek to include family members 
and appropriate community 
members in providing relevant 
educational experiences for 
students in appropriate 
community settings. 

Connect  Support  Imagine

Lunch Buddies
Our first lunch buddies of the year is 1/18/18.  Come join the students  
at Webb Street for a fun lunch break.  Please sign up by using the link.
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Welcome to 2018
Dear Webb Street Family,

Welcome 2018! Wow, I can hardly 
believe we are two short years away 
from 2020. If time continues to fly it 
will be here before we all know it. I 
want to say thank you for your 
support during the 2016-2017 
school year and invite you to join us 
for what will prove to be an 
awesome spring semester. Once we 
pass the celebration of Dr. Martin 
Luther King?s holiday and two 
county workdays this spring will fly 
by quickly. A few items of interest 
are coming up right around the 
corner. The famous Webb Street 
Ballers vs. the Sheriff?s Office 
Basketball game will take place 
Friday, Jan 26th at 1:00. Everyone is 
invited. The ACC has nothing on 
these teams. We will have the 
dedication of our new Aquaponics 
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system on Monday January 29th at 
10:00 with a ribbon cutting 
ceremony to thank the Glenn 
Foundation for their generous gift 
of $30,000 to make our dream 
reality. Then in the blink of an eye 
we will be hosting our 3rd annual 
Art of Fashion Show on Saturday 
March 3rd at 6:00 pm. Be sure to 
reserve your tickets before they sell 
out again. Our students are 
working hard this year with the 
Unique Learning System 
addressing math, science and 
language arts. Mr. Nelson?s reading 
class continues to be a hit with all 
students and their reading skills are 
showing great improvement. The 
sensory garden and greenhouses 
are in full production mode and 
remember we have fresh lettuce 
and leafy greens available each 
week in the front office. Our new 
enterprise this year, Webb Waggers 
dog treats, is a great hands on 
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math and daily living skill builder 
and staff dogs love the biscuits too! 
Be on the lookout for our Spring 
Plant sell taking place in April as 
well.

On a personal note, I want to thank 
you all for the opportunity to serve 
you and your children. It is truly a 
blessing and a job I love. Our 
students work,learn,laugh and 
engage with each other daily and it 
is really something to behold. One 
of our transition students said just 
today, ?we do something exciting 
everyday at Webb Street? this made 
my heart happy.

So 2018, the Webb Street Spiders 
are ready for you and we?re super 
excited about it too!

Peace and love,

Kelli Howe

PTO Cor ner
Join us for the Art of Fashion 'An 
Enchanted Evening'  on Saturday, 
March 3, 2018.  Tickets will be 
available for purchase soon!  We do 
need help to get sponsors for the 
show.  Let us know if you need a 
sponsorship packet.

We would love to have your child 
be part of the fashion show.  You 
should have received a signup form 
in Tuesday's Folder.  Please send it 
back as soon as possible.  We are 
getting very excited about this 
years show!

Southminster Presbyterian Church 
is once again the Gastonia, NC

location for the Tim Tebow 
Foundation?s

?Night  To Shine?

event on Fr iday, February 9t h 
from 6 unt i l  9 pm .

For more information on 
registration click the link.  If you 
need a tuxedos or dress there will 
be some available at Webb Street 
School on Saturday, January 13 
from 10 -12 pm.

Gaston County Sher i f fs 
vs. Webb St r eet  School
Come enjoy a great basketball 
game between  Gaston County 
Sheriffs Department and Webb 
Street School on Friday, January 26 
at 1pm in the school gymnasium.  
It is always a close game and full of 
suspense!  

Elementary -- Health/ Life Science -  Explores the basic 
needs of humans by looking at healthy practices.

Middle school -- Health/ Life Science - Presents basic 
health practices for teens.

High school -- Health/ Life Science- Reviews health and 
grooming skills needed for a lifetime.

Transition - Personal Grooming (Daily Living) -  Explores 
peronal grooming issues.

UNIQUE - JANUARY

FUN AT WEBB

MORE EXCITEMENT AROUND THE WEBB

https://southminsterchurch.com/

